
Request for Decision 

Request to Waive Development Charge Fees - Mr.
Barry Lacroix, 2790 Kingsway

 

Recommendation
 THAT Council agrees to waive the Development Charge fees for
2790 Kingsway and refund Mr. Barry Lacroix, Lacroix
Construction, accordingly. 

Finance Implications
 If approved, $8,198 will be refunded to Mr. Barry Lacroix from
the development charges reserve funds. 

BACKGROUND

Mr. Barry Lacroix has applied for a building permit and paid
his Development Charge fees for a house relocation to a lot
on Garson-Coniston Road.  He is requesting that
Development Charges be waived in this instance.

Given the fact that the lot the house was removed from at
2790 Kingsway is part of our landfill buffer and will not be
used residentially in the future, the house does not increase
growth related aspects of the Development Charges By-law
as there is no net growth.

Therefore it is staff's recommendation that Council suspend the Development Charge in this
instance and refund Mr. Lacroix accordingly.

 

Attachment

  

Presented To: Hearing Committee

Presented: Monday, Jul 19, 2010

Report Date Friday, Jul 09, 2010

Type: Managers' Reports 

Signed By

Report Prepared By
Guido Mazza
Director of Building Services/Chief
Building Official 
Digitally Signed Jul 9, 10 

Division Review
Guido Mazza
Director of Building Services/Chief
Building Official 
Digitally Signed Jul 9, 10 

Recommended by the Department
Bill Lautenbach
General Manager of Growth and
Development 
Digitally Signed Jul 15, 10 

Recommended by the C.A.O.
Doug Nadorozny 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Digitally Signed Jul 15, 10 
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